Alleyway Abandonment

Item: Alleyway abandonment beside 125 Virginia Avenue and on Oakwood Avenue beside
Michael and Rebecca White’s property.

Discussion:

1. The Town currently has an alleyway beside 125 Virginia Avenue that we do not
use.

2. The Town also has an alleyway beside the property of Michael and Rebecca
White located on Oakwood Avenue.

3. The property owners beside both alleyways would like to obtain the property.
Recommendation

1. Town Council refers the matter to the Planning Commission for a
recommendation.



